
 

 

REGULAR MEETING 
DECEMBER 9, 2003 

7:00 P.M. 
 

Meeting was called to order by President Kent Penney at 7:10 p.m. 
 
Minutes from the November 9, 2003 meeting were reviewed with only corrections in 
spelling of Kent P-e-n-n-e-y and T-o-n-i-a Belsaas.  Minutes were approved with the 
aforementioned corrections. 
 
Financial report was given by Jim Mahoney.  Motion to accept by Bev Thompsen and 
second by Lenn Marshall. 
 
Lawn Sharks have been contracted for maintenancence of commons areas including snow 
removal.  They were not the lowest bidder, but seemed the best able to complete the job. 
 
Information regarding the meeting with the attorney was tabled as the meeting was 
postponed until December 12, 2003. 
 
Discussed Troop 8 would be interested in doing sidewalk repairs as a community service 
project. 
 
Next meeting January 19, 2004 at 7pm at the home of Jami Oppegard. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:15 p.m. 


